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Etive House Newsletter

A warm welcome to our latest newsletter, August 2023. We are thrilled to share
with you all the exciting news and updates from our care home over the past
month. 

It has been a busy time for us and we can't wait to fill you in on all the details. So
sit back, relax and enjoy all the interesting reads we have in store for you!

If you know someone who would like to receive our email newsletters just let us
know, or forward them the newsletter sign up link below:

Newsletter Sign-Up

Best wishes, 

Georgina & Mhairi
Home Management

Coming Up...

Movie Night

We want residents to have a truly cinematic experience, where they can immerse
themselves entirely in the film they’re watching owing to the comfortable chairs,
surround sound and a bright crisp image. Combined with traditional snacks, our
Cinema Room has been purpose-built and fitted out with everything a resident
needs to fully enjoy their trip to the in-house movie theatre.

Recently, it was Saturday Night at the Movies! What's not to like about Calamity
Jane, hot chocolate and popcorn. A true cinematic experience!

Gardening Success

We are fortunate here at Etive House Care Home to have our own landscaped
garden, which allows residents to enjoy a quiet outside space to stretch their legs,
receive some vitamin D and enjoy the natural surrounding beauty.

We encourage residents to engage in the pleasurable and peaceful activity of
gardening; our abundance of flowers and plants means that anyone with a green
thumb can get their hands dirty and plant their own flowers, either independently
or with the assistance of a staff member.

Our residents have been hard at work! All the planting, tending and watering has
begun to produce results. We are anticipating a beautiful display when they all
flower. Well done everyone!

Friendship Group

Etive House is hosting a special monthly Friendship Group event for those over 60
in our community - a delicious soup and sandwich lunch! You won't even have to
pay a penny for it. 

The event will be on the first Wednesday of every month, so mark your calendars.
To ensure your spot, be sure to call and book ahead and we'll be looking forward
to seeing you there!

Leave A Review

We would greatly appreciate all feedback, reviews or suggestions you may have.
Please contact us directly or leave a review through the links below:

Carehome.co.uk Reviews

Google Reviews

Keeping In Touch

Make sure to check out our Etive House Care Home Facebook Page and give
us a Like! We love to share photographs of what we have been up to recently on

this platform.
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